
In accordance with the Local Government Act 1995, under
Division 5 Section 5.55, it is hereby notified that the
2020/2021 Shire of Upper Gascoyne Annual Report has
been accepted by Council on the 17th November 2021 and
is now available to the public.

A copy of the 2020/2021 Annual Report can be viewed at
the Shire Office and the CRC at 4 Scott Street, Gascoyne
Junction, and a copy is also available on the Shire's website
at www.uppergascoyne.wa.gov.au

John McCleary
Chief Executive Officer

Shire of Upper Gascoyne
Public Notice 

For enquiries, please call the Shire office on (08) 9943 0988
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